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OTHER SKILLS:

ASMAA ABDEL FATTAH HASSAN
AYOUB

1- Seeking a responsible
and challenging position in
a prestigious organization
where my knowledge,
skills, experience, and
success will mutually
contribute to developing
crops that can withstand
heat stress conditions.
2- And reclaiming
agricultural land.

Al-Qusiya - Assiut - Egypt

 Arabic : ( Mother TONGE) 

 English : good

Site Manager at Green Farm
Agricultural and Landscape
Company

asmaahassan412121@gmail.com

01094371710

Bachelor of Agricultural
Sciences, Crops
Master of Agricultural Sciences
(Wheat Breeding)

Nationality: Egypt

Date of Birth: 4/12/1997

Sex: FEMALE

Marital Status: married

solving problems
Constructive thinking
creative
Pay attention to details
Communicate with others
Flexibility and ability to
work under pressure
to convince

 have completed digital
transformation courses.
- English language courses.
IC3


